Welcome to the Fenwick Fall Classic, presented by the Crooked Creek Chapter of Walleyes Unlimited!  We will be holding this year’s Fenwick Fall Classic at Hell Creek!  After the Corps released the projections for the next 6 months, we made a difficult decision to host the tournament at Hell Creek.  With forecasted reservoir levels that appear to be no better than last year at tournament time, we decided to announce the location as Hell Creek early, in order to allow angler’s time to better plan their tournament schedules this year.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Boundaries for the tournament, held on August 8 and 9, will include both Sutherland Bay and Hell Creek Bay to the east,  and go west to, and include Timber Creek Bay.  Boundaries will be well marked.  This tournament will be governed under the Montana Walleye Circuit rules, as this tournament is a Montana Walleye Circuit event. However, after communicating with the Fort Peck Series, it appears that they have elected to count this as a qualifying tournament in the WUM Fort Peck Championship Series, as well.   Additionally, we appreciate the support that the Wolf Point Chapter has given us financially, and we will also be utilizing the “Wee Walleye” award that they have being using in the Fort Peck Series.  It will create another dimension in the Fenwick Fall Classic this year! 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to host a tournament at this great location that can directly benefit the members of BOTH Walleye Circuits.  We anticipate that the tournament will probably fill to the maximum of 75 teams that we applied for this spring.  We appreciate the past support that the Crooked Creek Marina has given to us, but with the safety concerns present at last year’s tournament due to low water conditions, we felt that this option presented us with the greatest safety consideration for all anglers.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Orrin Pyrah at 406-366-2524, or Don Pyrah at 406-380-0064.  We would be happy to answer any questions that you may have.  Good luck to all anglers this spring in your respective circuits and we look forward to good times, good fishing, and good friends at Hell Creek on August 8 and 9!!.  Please see the boundary map included here as well.
 
Orrin and Don

